
Amy 
Walsh

From:Amy Walsh
Sent:Sat, 16 Nov 2019 07:36:25 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

The new store will be easier to access for those with mobility issues, as the current store 
is a walk from the car park. It will also help congestion around the centre by splitting two 
big stores up. I think it will also bring new trade to Sandy Lane. Im looking forward to 
the new improved store 

Yours,

Amy Walsh

159 Cherrycroft

159 Cherrycroft

Skelmersdale

WN8 9DY


